SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETINGS SCHEDULED

Town Supervisor Wayne Booth has scheduled two special Town Board meetings during the month of December.


The first will be held on Wednesday, December 12th.  The sole purpose of the meeting is to interview candidates and discuss their personal qualification for the position of Police Sergeant.  The meeting will begin at 5:30 p.m. and will be in Executive Session.


Town Clerk Andrew Zarutskie stated that the meeting will conclude prior to the regularly scheduled audit/workshop meeting which will be held at 7 p.m. that night, and accordingly will not interfere with that meeting.


The second special meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 18th, and will be conducted for the sole purpose of interviewing candidates and discussion personal qualifications to fill vacancies on the Town Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA).  This meeting will also be in executive session, and will begin at 6 p.m.
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